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Depariment of Writing, Rhetoric
& Digital Studies
1355 Patterson Office Tower
Lexington KY 40506-0027
859.218.2867 (WRD Office)
§59.218.2999 (fax)
hitp:/hwrd.as.uk.edu/

May 24, 2015

Anna Bosch
Associate Dean for Undergraduate Education
College of Arts & Sciences

Dear Dean Bosch:
[ am writing this memo for two reasons.

1. To express that Writing, Rhetoric, and Digital Studies faculty have approved the WRD
minor.

2. To request that the name of the current minor in WRID — Writing, Rhetoric, and Digital
Media — be changed to Writing, Rhetoric and Digital Studies. The name of the
department and of the major is Writing, Rhetoric, and Digital Studies. The minor’s
approval preceded the name change of the department and major and should be changed

accordingly.

Sincerely,

Jeff Rice
Chair, WRD
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Harmon, Camille

From: Testa, Stephen M

Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2015 11:40 AM
To: Harmon, Camille

Subject: WRD Minor name change

Greetings Camille, This email is to inform you that, as Chair of the Education Policy Committee, | approve the change of
the WRD minor from "Writing, Rhetoric, and Digital Media' to 'Writing, Rhetoric, and Digital Studies'. All the best,

Stephen

Stephen Testa, Ph.D.
Associate Professor
Department of Chemistry
University of Kentucky



